
Washington State Dahlia 

Society April Meeting 
Hope everyone had a Wonderful 

Easter!   At this months meeting we 

will be discussing “How to Plant”.  

When, to stake or not to stake, and 

if so, how, as well as what do  

You put into the hole with  

Your precious little tuber! 

ALSO we will be having  

Out FUN TUBER AUCTION!!!   So  

Bring your pocketbooks!!! 

April 17th,   Fircrest Community 

Center     7PM 

If you have any tubers you 

think another member                    

might be        interested in                            

             Growing,  a new     

variety, or perhaps a variety 

That is a bit difficult for 

some to winter over, please 

consider bringing them for 

the auction!  The money we   

raise goes towards our 

show Labor Day Weekend!     

A picture is always helpful 

as well as the information 

as to size form and color! 

Marilyn Walton will 

be providing the 

treats for our 

meeting!            

Yummmmmm 

We will also have our club tubers 

there as well.  I am still taking do-

nations if you have anything you 

are not  planning on planting for 

yourself this season please consider 

donating as we could use all we can 

get!  Thank you,   Lynnie  

Let me know if you 

want tickets for 

the Spring Fair 

April 20—23rd 

and how many 

with a little email 

note so I can bring 

them to the 

meeting. 


